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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR TO THE ORGANIZATION 

OF AMERICAN STATES (OAS) FORWARDING THE STATEMENT DELIVERED BY THAT COUNTRY'S PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE, AMBASSADOR JOAQUÍN MAZA MARTELLI, AT THE MEETING HELD ON FEBRUARY 25, 2013 

PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

N.V. No. OEA-038/2013


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council with reference to the statement made by Ambassador Joaquín Maza Martelli upon joining the Permanent Council as Permanent Representative of El Salvador.


This Permanent Council is therefore pleased to forward a copy of the above-mentioned statement that was delivered, with the request that it be distributed to the member state delegations as a Permanent Council document.


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., February 26, 2013

To the

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2013/CP30358S.pdf  

Statement by Permanent Representative
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